
From: Don Tase [mailto:datasejr@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2017 9:56 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern pass 
 
November 14th, 2017 
 
NH SEC 
Pamela G. Monroe, Administrator 
21 Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe,  
 
We are writing to you today to express our strong opposition to the overhead construction of the 
'Northern Pass' power line through Coos County and other counties in NH. 
 
The NorthCountry is a net exporter of energy to southern parts, and we should not have to suffer all the 
negative consequences of an overhead power line through our beautiful landscapes and neighborhoods. 
 
If the market for power in the more populated areas of New England is so great, let Eversource and 
Hydro Quebec bury the line in its entirety, as is being proposed for other transition projects in the 
northeast. 
 
Please protect your citizens from this unwanted project, or let it be buried.  
 
A gas pipeline was constructed through here not so many years ago with very little fanfare. The same 
would be true for a power line project if buried underground. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Don & Linda Tase 
Colebrook, NH 
 
Cc: The Honorable Chris Sununu 
       Office of the Governor 
       The State House 
       Concord, NH 03301 
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